April 11, 1974,

Mg. Cathleen Ruff,

Director, Humen Rights Commission,
ParliamentgyBuildings,

Victoria, Be. C,

Dear Ms. Ruff:

we are looking forward to having you speak in this area, and
were hoping that you might send some press releases we might
use locally, prior to your visit. Also, perhaps you could send

arrival date and method of transportation,

We would also like to know if your office will bear the cost
or if you would like us to have the responsibility for

expenses?

Yours truly,

|
M. Hodgson, Secretary,

west Kootenay oStatus of Women Councile.



